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Dear Members of the Swiss Society of Genetic Medicine, 
 
We are most pleased to inform you that the HUG Center of genomic medicine (CGEM), 
Geneva, will hold a symposium on Thursday, September 28, 2023 (1:30 – 5:30 pm) at the 
University Hospitals of Geneva (HUG). The aim of this symposium is to present the progress 
and accomplishments of genomic medicine for our patients.  
  
This symposium will take place a few days before the International Conference of the 
G2MC (Global Genomic Medicine Consortium), organized in collaboration with the CGEM / 
HUG and the University of Geneva, at Campus Biotech (Geneva), October 2-4, 2023. 
 
The main aim of the G2MC is to promote a global implementation of genomic medicine in 
the world, including low and middle income countries (LMIC). Further information can be 
found here: https://g2mc.org/7th-g2mc-international-conference/. 
  
Please save the dates! Regular updates will be sent regarding the programs of these two 
exciting events. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you in Geneva next autumn! 
 
 
Best regards, 
  
Prof. Marc Abramowicz (MD, PhD), director of CGEM 
 
Dr. Eva Hammar Bouveret (PhD), coordinator of CGEM 
  
Ms. Rime Abla-Brandt, secretary of CGEM 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Geneva, November 10, 2022 

To all Members of SSGM 

https://g2mc.org/7th-g2mc-international-conference/

